
May You Find Christ Here…May You Bring Christ To The World! 

Assumption Catholic Church 

34 James Street, Keyser, WV 26726 

T 304.788.2488       F 304.788.0647 

Email:  acckwv@gmail.com 

assumptionkeyserwv.org 

June 14, 2020

Mass Schedule: 
Saturday, 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday, 8:30 a.m. 
Wednesday, 6:00 p.m. 
Thursday, 12 noon 
Friday, 9:00 a.m. 

Office Hours: 
Monday - Thursday 
9 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
 
Bulletin Deadline: 
Wednesday, 12 noon 

Fr. Thomas A. Sebastian, Administrator 
tanatharackal@gmail.com, 681.404.2521 

Rev. Larry Hammel, Deacon 
Kelli Wittman, Office Manager 

Linda Davis-Kyle, Organist & Choir Director 
Angela Bowers, Organist 

Kelley Kuhn, Director of Religious Education Pre-registration is currently required 

I am the living bread that came 

down from heaven, says the 

Lord; whoever eats this bread 

will live forever.  John 6:51 



Sunday Reflection – Corpus Christi 

Jesus makes a claim only God can make: He is the true bread of 
heaven that can satisfy the deepest hunger we experience. The manna 

from heaven prefigured the superabundance of the unique bread of 

the Eucharist or Lord's Supper which Jesus gave to his disciples on the 
eve of his sacrifice. The manna in the wilderness sustained the 

Israelites on their journey to the Promised Land. It could not produce 

eternal life for the Israelites. The bread which Jesus offers his disciples sustains us not only on our 
journey to the heavenly paradise, but it gives us the abundant supernatural life of God which 

sustains us for all eternity. 

When we receive from the Lord's table, we unite ourselves to Jesus Christ, who makes us sharers in 
his body and blood. Ignatius of Antioch (35-107 A.D.) calls it the "one bread that provides the 

medicine of immortality, the antidote for death, and the food that makes us live forever in Jesus 

Christ" (Ad Eph. 20,2). When we approach the Table of the Lord, we receive healing, pardon, 

comfort, and rest for our soul. The principal fruit of receiving the Eucharist is an intimate union with 

Christ. As bodily nourishment restores lost strength, so the Eucharist strengthens us in charity and 

enables us to break with disordered attachments to creatures and to be more firmly rooted in the 
love of Christ. Let us pray: Lord Jesus, you nourish and sustain us with your very own presence and 

life. You are the "Bread of Life" and the "Cup of Salvation". May I always hunger for you and be 

satisfied in you alone. Amen. 

Readings for Sunday, June 21 

Jeremiah 20:10-13 

Romans 5:12-15 

Matthew 10:26-33 

Congratulations to Our Class of 2020! 

Last weekend we celebrated the graduation of our four 

senior CCD students:  Jaden Brant, Rebekah Rhodes, Ryan 
Shoemaker and Don Woodworth.  All four are Keyser High 
School graduates. 

Jaden was an Honor Roll student.  He will be 
attending Potomac State College and will major in 
General Studies. He is the son of Vanessa Brant 

and the grandson of Karen and Kenny Brant. 

Rebekah was an Honor Roll student and member 
of both the academic and math honor societies, as 
well as a four-year member of the bowling team, 

marching band and concert band.  She was also active in 
FFA and 4-H.  In her senior year she won the WV state 
chicken barbeque competition and placed 3rd at the 
national level.  Rebekah’s dream is to open a farm-to-table 

barbeque restaurant. She plans to attend the Auguste Escoffier School of Culinary Arts in Austin, Texas.  
Rebekah is the daughter of Stacey Rhodes.  

Ryan was an Honor Roll student and four-year member of both the football and basketball teams, and 
a three-year member of the baseball team.  He was named to the All State team in both football and 
basketball, was an Ed Kelley Award nominee, and was a WV Golden Horseshoe winner. He will be 

attending Potomac State College majoring in Physical Education and playing baseball. He plans to become a 
health teacher.  Ryan is the son of Corey and Mandy Shoemaker. 

Don was an Honor Roll student and member of both the academic and math honor societies.  He was 
a four-year varsity starter on the football team and received multiple All PVC and All State honors, 
including Area Lineman of the Year.  He was also a two-year member of the Track & Field team and 

participated in FFA.  Don will be attending Frostburg State University where he will play football and major in 
Wildlife Management.  He is the son of Rick and Margaret Woodworth. 

Left to right:  Rebekah Rhodes, Jaden Brant, 

Fr. Thomas, Don Woodworth, Ryan Shoemaker. 



Mass Schedule and Intentions 

Saturday, June 13 

4:00 p.m. - Mary & Frank Calemine 

Sunday, June 14 

8:30 a.m. - Marty Willis 

Monday, June 15 

No Mass 

Tuesday, June 16 

No Mass 

Wednesday, June 17 

6:00 p.m. - Karen Barrick’s Intentions 

Thursday, June 18 

12 noon - Joe Quinn 

Friday, June 19 

9:00 a.m. - Carmela & Larry DeMasi 

Saturday, June 20 

4:00 p.m. - All Fathers, Living & Deceased 

Sunday, June 21 

8:30 a.m. - All Fathers, Living & Deceased 

Collections & Attendance: 

June 6-7, 2020 

Offertory Envelopes .......................................... $3,869 

Loose Contributions ......................................... $1,506 

Diocesan Collections ........................................... $235 

   Total .................................................... $5,610 

Saturday Attendance ............................................... 25 

Sunday Attendance .................................................. 44 

   Total ............................................................ 69 

Rite of Christian 

Initiation of Adults 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is a 

formation process for: 

 Unbaptized adults seeking baptism and full 

initiation into the Catholic Church 

 Adults baptized in another Christian faith 

seeking full communion with the Catholic 

Church 

 Baptized Catholic adults who were never 

catechized in their faith.  

If you know of someone who is interested in 

becoming Catholic or learning more about our 

faith, please call or email the Parish Office, or 

simply complete the form below and mail it or 

drop it in the offertory basket.  Deacon Larry will 

prepare and lead the candidates through the 

process. 

Mass Intentions for 2021 

Our Mass intention book for the rest of this year 

is full, so we will be making the first half of 2021 

available now. 

To schedule a Mass for your loved one from 

January 1 through June 30, 2021, please call or 

email the Parish Office.  The normal stipend for 

a weekday Mass is $10; weekends $20. 

 

Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults 

___ I am interested in becoming Catholic and the RCIA. 

___ I know someone who is interested in becoming 
        Catholic and the RCIA. 

_________________________________________________ 
NAME 
_________________________________________________ 
STREET ADDRESS 
_________________________________________________ 
CITY STATE ZIP 
_________________________________________________ 
PHONE 
_________________________________________________ 
EMAIL ADDRESS 

Please drop this form in the offertory basket or mail it to 
Assumption Parish, 34 James St., Keyser, WV 26726. 



Pre-Registration for Mass Continues 

For Weekend Masses 

To ensure we maintain social distancing 

guidelines and to avoid more parishioners 

attending than we can safely accommodate, we 

will continue to pre-register for all weekend 

Masses for the foreseeable future.  

Ways to register: 

Online (https://signup.com/go/LNZufWb0) 

Email (acckwv@gmail.com) 

Phone (304.788.2488) 

For Weekday Masses 

Because attendance is currently low for 

weekday Masses, if you decide to attend but 

have not pre-registered, you are welcome. We 

can register you when you arrive.   

July Dates Now Available 

Both weekday and weekend Masses for all 

dates in July have been added to the 

SignUp.com calendar. 

Change to Diocese 

Live Streamed Masses 

For those of you who watch the daily live 

streaming of Mass from the Cathedral of St. 

Joseph, please note that the live stream has 

been discontinued following this past Friday’s 

broadcast.   

The live stream of the 6 p.m. Saturday Mass will 

continue and will be available on the Diocese 

website each Sunday at 11 a.m. 

(dwc.org/home/Mass) 

Lector Schedule for Upcoming Weeks  

Saturday, June 20 ....... Sue Harber 

Sunday, June 21 .......... Alan Taylor 

Saturday, June 27 ....... Anita Tetreault 

Sunday, June 28 .......... Paul Bogdan 

If you cannot fulfill your scheduled date, 

please arrange for a replacement. 

The flag of the United States represents 

our freedom and has been an enduring symbol 

of our country’s ideals.  

Flag Day gives all Americans an opportunity 

to be reminded of our loyalty to the nation 

and to reaffirm our belief in liberty and 

justice for all. 

The Catholic Spirit Available by E-mail 

You are invited to join the 

new e-list to receive The 

Catholic Spirit by e-mail. 

Joining the e-list gives you 

the option to receive The Catholic Spirit by e-

mail only or both e-mail and print. 

To be added to the e-list, send an e-mail to 

crowan@dwc.org with “The Catholic Spirit e-

list” in the subject line.  Then note in the e-mail 

your preference by saying: “E-mail only and 

remove me from print mailing list” or “I would 

like both print and e-mail versions.” 

By joining the e-mail list, you will receive an e-

mail on each issue date of The Catholic Spirit 

with a link to the full issue. Issue dates are the 

first and third Friday of each month. This is a 

day earlier than mail delivery of the print 

version.  June 20, 2020 


